
 

Dear ANASA Member 

 

As part of our on-going commitment to promote ethical behaviour amongst our members and a 

reputable business culture we believe the following must be brought to your urgent attention

 

In 2012 we were informed and the allegation was substantiated with documentation that a health 

agency operating as Rainbow Nursing Agency is alleging to have membership with our Association in 

an attempt to secure temporary nurse placement contracts. 

membership with ANASA is not automatic and certain non

agency before they are considered ANASA

ANASA. 

 

Rainbow Agency is making an appearance 

staff. We have sent this alert to our database and would appreciate if you can spread the word to 

you staff and clients to create greater awareness. We have urged clients to contact the ANASA off

for formal verification of membership to secure the integrity of legitimate ANASA members.

 

Thanking you in advance for your support. 

 

Regards 

Leigh-Ann Georgiev 

Administration and Communcations Manager
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